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Our ref.: 7666-16-DRA/AFLDC-ACMA-16 GENEVA, 13 October 2016

Subject: Postponement of the African Conference on Meteorology for Aviation (ACMA-2016)
planned to be held in Libreville, Gabon, from 2 to 4 November 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to refer to WMO circular letter reference DRA-AFLDC-ACMA-2016 dated
23 August 2016 informing you that the African Conference on Meteorology for Aviation (ACMA-
2016) would be held in Libreville, Gabon, from 2 to 4 November 2016. In conjunction with this
planned event, I received a letter from Mr Martin Ondo Ella the Permanent Representative of
Gabon with WMO, requesting for the postponement of this Conference due to circumstances
beyond his control.

In pursuance of this request, I am writing to inform you that the above-mentioned
Conference (ACMA-2016) is, therefore, postponed. I wish to express my deep regret for this
decision and hope that the Conference will be held in early 2017.

As soon as another opportunity avails itself, it will be communicated to you. I thank
you for your cooperation.

Yours faithfully,

.

(P. Taalas)
Secretary-General
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